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Updates from the latest Grotto Meeting and Events —
NEXT MEETING: TBD

UPCOMING EVENTS

2022 Florida Cave Cavort: After two years, the Florida
Cave Cavort is back! FSS is hosting this year's cavort
March 4th-6th at Jerry’s Farm. You can register for the
cavort here.

BSA Cave Trip: We will lead a group of Boy Scouts on a
cave trip on April 9th. More details regarding this trip will
be provided as it gets closer to the date of the trip.

FINANCIAL UPDATE

We are solid financially.

MEMBERSHIP

We have no new members.

NEW T-SHIRTS

We are still hoping to order some new shirts. If you are
interested in designing an image for the shirt, please bring
your design to our next meeting or submit it to
board@rivercitygrotto.com.

TRIP REPORTS
Tuck’s Cave Trip: A small group of us took a trip to Tuck’s
Cave on February 5th. We explored many sections of the
cave and had a great time!

CAVING IN THE NEWS

Caver Climbing Through Unbelievable Tiny Hole Goes
Viral: 'Do Not Attempt': A caver has gained over 27
million views on TikTok after posting a video of himself
climbing down a tiny, narrow entrance hole. Ethan, the
caver who posted the video, reported he had to exhale the
whole way through in order to keep his chest small
enough to fit. You can read the article and see the TikTok
video here.
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